
 

NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to 2022 
Now that we have all returned to face to face, we 
would like to officially welcome you all back to school 
and some sort of normality. We have lots of fun things 
planned for this term, like the big art week! 
 
HATS 
In our endeavor to be sun smart and keep our children 
safe, please remember to remind children that hats are 
required at OSHC if the children want to play outside. 
 
COVID/SICKNESS 
We ask that if your child is unable to attend service for 
any reason could you please let us know.  Our OSHC 
number is 0450 776 742 feel free to send us a text or 
leave a message. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful term with you all. 
Sarah and Annette 
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